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Secretary of State Rex Tillerson will travel to Cancun, Mexico, June 19-20 to
lead the U.S. delegation to the General Assembly of the Organization of
American States (OAS), the Western Hemisphere'’s preeminent multilateral
organization. The Secretary will meet and consult with regional counterparts
on issues of shared interest.

The U.S. delegation will include Francisco Palmieri, Acting Assistant
Secretary of State for Western Hemisphere Affairs, and Kevin K. Sullivan,
Interim U.S. Permanent Representative to the O0AS.

Follow Secretary Tillerson’s travel via @StateDept on Twitter and visit the
State Department’s Flickr account for the latest trip photos. Stay connected
at https://blogs.state.gov/engage and keep track of all of the Secretary’s
travels at https://www.state.gov/secretary/2017travel/index.htm.
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